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10th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know just how successful our PSHEE Focus Day was on Thursday 4th 

May. I am delighted to report that all students demonstrated exceptional behaviour throughout 

the day and engaged well with all the materials used during the activities. We received some 

outstanding feedback from our visiting speakers, which is a testament to the positive attitudes 

and commitment of our students.  

  

Our Road Safety Advisor remarked, 

 

'The students - they are a credit to you all: their individual characteristics made my time 

spent with you shine.' 

 

The topics for the day were Resilience, Road Safety, RSE – Consent, Vaping, Unifrog Careers 

Education Platform and finally PC Jason Fenn from West Mercia Constabulary.  We are 

grateful to our visitors and thank them for their contributions towards a successful day. 

 

At The Corbet School, we value the feedback of our entire community as it helps us shape our 

curriculum to ensure we continue to provide the best education for our students. If you have 

any comments or suggestions regarding the PSHEE Focus Day I would be delighted to hear 

from you. Please contact me at corbetpshe@corbetschool.net. 

 

Our students have also been given the opportunity to provide their own feedback on the day's 

events via Satchel and we encourage them to do so. 

 

Finally, I would like to inform you that there will be further focus days later in the term.  Details 

of which will be forwarded to you accordingly. 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Mr A M Womble, 

PSHE and Careers Education Lead  
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